
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: RACK 

From: Dave Kittel, Director of Planning and Community Development 

Date: 9/10/2024 

Re: Certificate of Appropriateness- 184 W Wisconsin 

 

 

For the project proposed at 184 W Wisconsin, the below image is the color of the 

siding that will replace the existing siding at the rear of the building. The remainder 

of the building will be painted in this same color pallet but may be a shade lighter. 

 
 
Recommendation:  
 
 
To Grant a Certificate of Appropriateness to 184 W Wisconsin  


